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The Place to Grow 

 

 

April 13, 2021 
 

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday April 13, 2021 via ZOOM 
Meetings.   

 

• Council recognized the following individuals as good Samaritans to our community: Doug Howse and Tan Shu Jie 
for their continued efforts and volunteerism in keeping Memorial Park clean and to Shirley Thompson, musician 
and volunteer, for spreading music and joy for over 40 years in our community and for her volunteerism with 
community organizations. 

• Council awarded the MPR and Lobby Roof project to Cooper Roofing and Exteriors at a value of $127,000 + GST 
which is $30,000 less than the proposed budget. 

• The 2021 draft Operational Budget was presented as information and will be posted on the Town’s website for 
comment from the public and will be referred to the Performance Evaluation Committee to explore levels of 
service.  

• In response to the recent public health orders closing indoor dining, Council approved reducing red tap to work 
with our local food, beverage and dining establishments to accommodate and expedite the immediate need for 
expanded and/or new outdoor dining and patio dining opportunities, and to include the use of parking space 
opportunities. 

• Council approved to extend the 2021 Tax Notice payment period to 90 days from the time the tax notices are 
issued. 

• Council approved waiving the administration fee for those paying property taxes by credit card for the 2021 tax 
year, ending December 31, 2021. 

 

The next Regular Council Meeting will be April 27, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. through ZOOM Meetings. 


